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30 June 2020

Dear Parents /Carers

You will have all heard the news last night about Leicester not easing the lockdown at the
current time and that schools within the city will close on Wednesday evening for the
remainder of the term. Sadly this also includes some of the areas around the city including
Oadby therefore we have to inform you that Launde will also be closing at the same

time. Like you | am very upset that we’ve had to go down this road again but it is more
important that everybody stay safe and therefore we are following the guidance.

Children of key workers and those considered vulnerable are still able to attend school
during normal school hours as was previously the case before the wider opening of
schools. Children of key workers in reception and Year 1 will form their own bubble and
will be based in Rainbows End, the same area that they have used on a Friday afternoon.

Children in both those year groups will now resume online learning until the end of term
using the OneDrive.

We have been given very limited information at this point in time as the news was only
released last night. We hope to have some more information later this afternoon but it felt
it was important that you knew what was happening as soon as possible hence the early
morning newsletter.

| would once again like to thank you for your patience and understanding during this period
which | know at times has been very frustrating. We will be sending out additional
information about the beginning of next term but as yet the government has not
announced exactly what is happening within primary schools in any great detail other than
saying that schools will be open in September. Again we will be corresponding with you
during the summer break to keep you informed so that you can prepare your child to return
to school.

Yours sincerely

Lhdasdin

Inderjit Sandhu
Executive Headteacher



